2023 March

## The Palette

BURLINGAME ART SOCIETY



#### **Committee Chairs**

#### **President**

~ DIANA DAY GLYNN

#### Vice President/Programs

~ SUSAN PIZZI

#### **Treasurer**

~ BARBARA ALGER

#### Recording Secretary

~ BARBARA LAMBERT

#### **Publicity**

~ PAT BARR

#### Scholarship

~ POSITION OPEN

#### <u>Membership</u>

~ SHERRY ZACHARIA

#### **Special Events Coordinator**

~ GLORIA MUELLER

#### **Exhibits & Palette Editor**

~ DIANA DAY GLYNN

#### Website Editor

~ SOFIA MEDEIROS

#### **Hospitality Coordinator**

~ MARIA SANCHEZ

#### **Monthly Awards**

- ~ LEONA MORIARTY
  - ~ OLGA PARR
    - ~ MARIA SKY

UP NEXT The March BAS general meeting will feature guest artist
Sheila Finch, who will demonstration for us in oils. Sheila
enjoys creating vibrant, color-rich, luminous paintings,

inspired by nature.....especially the sky, sea, and landscapes of Northern California, where she has lived since 1995. Sheila's award winning paintings have been exhibited in museums and galleries throughout the

United States & Europe. Check out Sheila's website at: www.sheilafinchfineart.com

And be sure to join our BAS meeting on

Saturday, March 11th from 1:30 to 4:00 pm, in the Fine Arts Room at the Burlingame Community Center, 850 Burlingame Avenue. See you there...



# President's Message

Dear Members,

I'm so happy to see more and more of you coming out to our monthly meetings. Even on days when the rain was coming down heavily and there were 49er Play-off games.....the attendance is getting bigger and bigger. Our Programs Chairperson (Susan) is working hard to get a great line-up of guest artists for us to look forward to.

We have a bunch of new and enthuastic members and I'm hoping that those of you that have not renewed your memberships will still do so. Our Membership Chairperson (Sherry) has been calling and emailing members, leaving messages as a reminder of the renewal. If you choose not to renew, please know that we will be automatically removing your name from the roster after March 31st, and you will no longer receive emails regarding BAS. Please remember that the Leadership Committee can always use some help from volunteers. Consider joining us at one of our Committee meetings to see how things are done to make things work for BAS. Just let one of the Committee members know that you are interested.

Lastly, since our fellow member and friend, Gay Gentry, recently said goodbye to us, I just want to say what a wonderful, fun and creative lady she was. I so enjoyed our private talks in the past and I know she will be back to creating soon.  $\mathcal{Diana}$ 

#### **Volunteers**

As a reminder to all members (new & previous), the Burlingame Art Society is solely managed by volunteers and we can always use more help for jobs that need to be done to keep us going. We hope that you will consider joining the wonderful and generous group of volunteers that take on these tasks. Please feel free to speak with anyone on the Leadership Committee for more information or to answer any questions.

MANY HANDS MAKE LIGHT WORK

#### **Membership Dues**

It's now time to pay your Burlingame Art Society membership dues for 2023. Please mail payment to: PO Box 1754, Burlingame, CA 94010. The price for renewal is \$50.00 per person. Remember you must be a paid member in order to take part in monthly competitions, or to participate in any other BAS exhibits.

\*\*\*Note: If we do not receive renewal fees by March 31st, we will then remove your name from the Burlingame Art Society's roster and mailing list.

### January Ribbon Winners

1st Place





Pat Barr "George"

Barbara Alger "Snow Leopards"

3rd Place



Susan Pizzi "Hello There"

**Honorable Mention** 



Norma Searle "Visiting Filoli"

### Popular Choice Winner



**Leona Moriarty "Lowered Lights"** 

### Meeting Recap

Ruth-Anne Siegel's demo in February was meant to have us thinking about fun new ways to create art. Her collage (seen here), was made with acrylic paints, clothing tags, old book pages

etc., and applied with Liquitex Matt & (thick) Nova Gel. Other suggestions: dried leaves, old maps and even thin corrugated boxes.







Above: Ruth-Anne demonstrating & Maria Sanchez receives her 2022 Artist of the Year plaque.

## In Loving Memory



Fun-loving is a perfect way to describe our good friend Gay Gentry, who loved people and greeted all with a cheerful smile. Gay painted most of her long life, starting with the walls of her parent's home.. ... (hehe). She was a talented, prolific artist who loved taking art classes and often boasted about being fortunate enough to have had Millard Sheets as a teacher in college. When Gay found her way to BAS (about 12 years ago) she went full force into volunteering her services, and until a few years ago, she enjoyed searching out wonderful, interesting artists to do our monthly BAS demos. We will surely miss her happy, positive & friendly personality...



Offers a 10% discount if you mention being a BAS member at the point of purchase. Open Mon-Sat 9.30-6 pm, Sun 11:00-5 pm

# Welcome New Members ~ Jaiwei Hong

### burlingameartsociety.org



Burlingame Art Society P.O.Box 1754

Burlingame. Ca 94010

